
From: Stephen Crawford [mailto:stephen.crawford@nat.awu.net.au]  

Sent: Saturday, 27 August 2016 11:51 AM 
To: Chambers - Gostencnik DP 

Subject: AM2016/14 Training costs 

 
Dear Associate, 
 
We write in relation to the Hearing in the award review - Training costs matter scheduled for 
Tuesday and Wednesday next week (30 and 31 August 2016).  
 
The AWU has an interest in the Manufacturing and Associated Industries and Occupations Award 
2010 and the Food, Beverages and Tobacco Manufacturing Award 2010. 
 
We hereby confirm our support for the position of the AMWU in this matter. We do not intend to 
make any additional submissions and hence do not intend to appear at the Hearing next week. 
 
Please contact the undersigned if you require any additional information.  
 
Regards, 
 
Stephen Crawford 
Senior National Legal Officer 
The Australian Workers’ Union, National Office 
Level 10, 377-383 Sussex Street 
Sydney NSW 2000 
Ph: (02) 8005 3333 
Fax: (02) 8005 3300 
Mob: 0425 303 265 
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